
Birds of Prey 

visit us! 
To help enrich our topic of ‘Predators’ we invited the 

English School of Falconry to visit us at school. 

Shauna bought a Barn Owl, a Kestrel, a Scops Owl 

and a Harris Hawk. 

We were all able to hold the Scops Owl! 

We were able to tell Shauna what we knew about birds 

of prey. She then taught us lots more facts. 

We had a fantastic morning and can’t wait until our 

next WOW Day! 


